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Hi all! 
We had a good meeting discussing our 4/20 event. 
We are calling it Spring Awakening and will hopefully have 3 venues. 
A speaker who will discuss fall prevention, an exercise class to get us moving and a spring art 
project with flowers. 
 
Polly and Kate gave us some idea of what they would like to do for projects next fall which 
includes a survey to the community on “What I would like to see or happen”. 
 
Our next meeting is 3/26 at 5. 
 


